
 

CITY OF HASTINGS PUBLIC 
NOTICE 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals of the City of Hastings 
scheduled for Tuesday, July 15, 2025, has been Cancelled due to lack of agenda items. The next 
regular scheduled meeting will be held Tuesday, August 19, 2025, at 7:00 PM, in the City of Hastings 
Second Floor Council Chambers. 
 
 
 The City will provide necessary aids and services to individuals with disabilities upon five days’ 
notice to the Clerk of the City of Hastings. Individuals requiring these services should contact the 
City of Hastings at 269-945-2468, or via email at mpeacock@hastingsmi.gov.  
 

   Linda Perin  
City Clerk 


